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September 2018 

 

Dear Year 2 Parent/s 

 

FOOD TASTING 

 

For our DT lesson this week, children will be tasting various 

fruit and vegetables, including coleslaw. 

IMPORTANT 

 

It is important that parents let us know if children 

have any food intolerance or allergies. 

 

Please let Mrs Ryan know but if you are unsure then 

please speak to her or Mrs Aslam. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Conley 

Headteacher 
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